
 

 

 

 

 

Tom is a relatively recent arrival in the Port Kembla community, having moved here in 2019, 
with his wife and young son. He grew up in regional NSW and spent several years working 
with Oxfam, in Australia, and in the Pacific. These experiences have been consolidated by 
completing a master’s degree in Social Change and Development from the University of 
Newcastle, and a Bachelor of International Studies from the University of New England.  
 
As an experienced leader and manager, Tom has a demonstrated history of working in the 
International and Community Development industries, across government and non-
government organisations. He is passionate about supporting Our Community Project to 
continue to contribute to the Port Kembla community and is proud to be on the board with 
others who feel the same way. 
 

 

 


